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Janeese Parker

From: Janeese Parker

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 12:25 PM
To: 'info@loginvn.com’

Cc: George Li

Subject: Incomplete 214 Application

Attachments: Sample 214 attachment1.doc

Your application NewCom Holdings, File # ITC-214-20090310-00117 has been reviewed and
to complete the process you will need to send in the following information pertaining to

question 14 (ownership information). I believe when filing your application, Attachment 1 was
attached twice instead of your Attachment. Please provide me with the required information no
later than C.0.B. March 26, 2009; otherwise the application will be dismissed. You may upload
the supplemental information via IBFS using the Pleadings and Comments tab. If you have any
guestions you can email me at Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov.

Thank you,

Janeese Parker

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
Phone: (202)418-0707

E-mail: Janeese. Parker@fcc.gov
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